
Subject: RE: Minor Subdivision Circle A Filing No. 1 

 

Hello Courtney, 

 

Thanks for your feedback on this request. I would like to inform you that the request going before 

Planning Commission is for the subdivision of the property – not the variance. The variance was 

approved by the Board of Adjustment in June of 2020. I have attached the approval letter for reference.  

 

The current request is to subdivide in accordance with the lot sizes allowed by the variance. Please let us 

know if you still wish to oppose the subdivision and if you do, please let us know if you plan to attend 

the hearing and wish to speak in opposition. I would like to remind you that the argument that they do 

not have enough property will not likely be considered because they already have variance approval for 

the lot sizes. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Ryan Howser, AICP 

Planner II 

El Paso County Planning & Community Development 

2880 International Circle, Colorado Springs, CO, 80910 

Main Office: 719-520-6300 

Direct Line: 719-520-6049 

 

PERSONAL WORK SCHEDULE 

Tuesday - Friday, 7:00 am to 5:30 pm  

 

DEPARTMENT HOURS  

Monday - Friday, 7:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

 
 

 

Good morning, 

  

This is their second attempt at the variance. Do you have a copy of our original opposition letter from their 
first attempt or is that not part of this hearing? 

Thank you, 

Courtney  

 


